
More V/Line services 
for the Geelong line

From Sunday 29 January 2017, extra services will run between 
Geelong/Waurn Ponds and Melbourne. 
Additional evening and weekend services will give people more choice and meet the 
growing demand for public transport in the region. These improvements are the first of 
more services to be delivered in 2017 as part of the Victorian Government’s Regional 
Network Development Plan. 
Some bus and regional coach timetables will be adjusted to better connect 
with train services. Full PDF timetables will be available from 28 November 2016.

Eighteen extra services per week
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For more information, 
phone 1800 800 007 or visit ptv.vic.gov.au

Your new services
Southern Cross Station to Geelong/Waurn Ponds Station

Monday to Friday Sunday

Depart Southern Cross 6.18pm 6.35pm 6.50pm 7.05pm 7.25pm 8.05pm 8.40pm 8.10am 9.10am

Arrive Geelong 7.30pm 7.33pm 7.51pm 8.11pm 8.39pm 9.06pm 9.41pm 9.10am 10.10am

Arrive Waurn Ponds  - 7.48pm - 8.29pm - 9.21pm 9.56pm 9.27am 10.27am

Waurn Ponds/Geelong Station to Southern Cross Station

Monday to Friday Saturday Sunday

Depart Waurn Ponds 7.10pm 7.35pm 8.03pm 8.50pm 9.30pm 7.16am 7.56am 6.36am 7.36am

Depart Geelong 7.24pm 7.53pm 8.16pm 9.04pm 9.44pm 7.29am 8.09am 6.49am 7.49am

Arrive Southern Cross 8.29pm 8.59pm 9.24pm 10.10pm 10.48pm 8.34am 9.14am 7.54am 8.54am

 New service


